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  UPF Statement in Honor of the Life and Legacy of Prime Minister 
Shinzo Abe 

 
 
UPF International expresses sincere and 
heartfelt condolences to the family of Prime 
Minister Shinzo Abe and to the people of 
Japan. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF Represented at Side Meeting of UNODC Commission on 
Crime Prevention and Criminal Justice 2022 

 
 
UPF International—UPF Chair Thomas 
Walsh joined with other panelists to explore 
why faith leaders are well positioned to help 
reduce crime and violence.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Peru Celebrates the UN International Day of Yoga 
 
 
Lima, Peru—More than 150 guests attended 
UPF-Peru’s celebration on June 28, 2022 of 
the UN International Day of 
Yoga. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Portugal Observes UN International Holidays 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—The event had the theme 
“Coexistence and Dialogue through Education 
and Diversity.” 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Recognizes Families at 2022 International Day of 
Families  

 
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—Thirty couples 
were recognized at the 14th annual UPF-
Argentina celebration of the International Day 
of Families. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUL 19: USA-IAED: Prospects for a Korean Peninsula 

Mega Region 

JUL 24: National Parents' Day 

JUL 27: UPF-EUME: Peace Road in Berlin 

AUG 11: World Summit & ILC: Contemporary Challenges to Global Order 

AUG 13: UPF-Australia: The Role of Parents in Kid's Education 

SEP 21: UN International Day of Peace 

SEP 21: UPF-EUME: Peace Road at 38th parallel in South Italy, Reggio di 

Calabria 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


